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I personally believe that this is a terrible idea with incredibly limited or dubious 

benefits (voting fraud being incredibly uncommon statistically) and so, so many flaws. 

I work a job with hours that make it much harder to vote in person - what about my 

disabled friends? What about people who have to be out of the state on business or 

because of the funeral of a family member? What about people with disabilities or 

who face logistical or financial issues voting in person? This disenfranchises many 

people and benefits few, and infringes on our rights as Americans to representation. 


